
PIPELINE RELINING PROJECT
Coming to Your Area

One of the major pipelines in our regional water system, the Second Lower Feeder, 
distributes water for 39 miles from the Robert B. Diemer Water Treatment Plant in  
Yorba Linda to the Palos Verdes Reservoir in Rolling Hills Estates. Built in 1967,  
the pre-stressed concrete cylinder pipe needs to be relined with steel to ensure future 
reliability. Pipe relining of the Second Lower Feeder began in October 2017 and is 
anticipated to take place in phases through the next 8 to 10 years.

The Second Lower Feeder Reach 2 Relining Project will rehabilitate approximately 
4.5 miles of this major regional water pipeline within the cities of Carson and  
Los Angeles, and the County of Los Angeles. 

Construction is anticipated to begin in October 2019 and last through June 2020. 

Second Lower Feeder - Reach 2

What to 
Expect During 
Construction

Advance 
notification will 
take place prior 
to construction in 
each area 

Temporary traffic 
delays, lane and 
parking restrictions

Your water supply 
will not be affected

The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California
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Who is Metropolitan?
The Metropolitan Water District 
of Southern California is a 
state-established cooperative 
of 26 member agencies–cities 
and public water agencies–that 
serve about 19 million people 
in six counties. Metropolitan 
imports water from the Colorado 
River and Northern California to 
supplement local supplies, and 
helps its members to develop 
increased water conservation, 
recycling, storage, and other re-
source-management programs.

Contact:
Salvador Vazquez

(213) 217-6752
Rupam Soni

(213) 217-7262

@mwdh2o

Questions?
CommunityRelations@

mwdh2o.com
Website: 

www.mwdh2o.com

To receive project text alerts, 
text PIPELINE to 90407.


